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Our thoughts and prayers are with the people of Mexico affected by today’s
7.1-magnitude earthquake and other recent natural disasters. We stand ready
to provide assistance should our neighbors request our help. Our embassy in
Mexico City has sent out public messages to U.S. citizens in Mexico, and the
embassy stands ready to provide consular assistance to any U.S. citizens who
may have been affected. We offer our condolences to any who were injured or
lost loved ones.

The Office of Website Management, Bureau of Public Affairs, manages this site
as a portal for information from the U.S. State Department.

External links to other Internet sites should not be construed as an
endorsement of the views or privacy policies contained therein.


http://www.government-world.com/press-releases-regarding-the-earthquake-in-mexico/
http://www.government-world.com/press-releases-regarding-the-earthquake-in-mexico/

